MINUTES

Demolition Review Committee
Site Walk 10/24/2022

D. Choate convened the site walk at 1:00 PM at 1595 Ocean Boulevard.

Present were: David Choate, Frank Lagana andJay Longtin. Also present were Drew Bedard of
Bedard Preservation and the homeowners.

Purpose: To inspect the property in conjunction with the request for demolition of 1595 Ocean
Boulevard.

The interior and exterior of the house were inspected and questions asked of the homeowners.
The Committee will discuss this application again at its meeting on October 26.

The site visit concluded at 1:45 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

David Choate



